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March 13, 2020 
 
Dear Holy Cross Catholic School Community, 
 
Along with the mandate for this extended school closure, as your school administrator, I 
am also required to postpone/cancel after school activities. Please note the following: 
 

● Fish Fry - Your obligation to attend and/or work at the fish fry is a personal 
decision. You will NOT be penalized for not attending and working the fish fry 
today nor any of the dates leading up to Easter. You WILL still receive your 
service credits. PLEASE, if you make the decision not to work your shift - you 
must communicate with your contact with the fish fry through phone call, email, or 
text to make them aware. VERY IMPORTANT: EVEN IF YOU DECIDE TO 
WORK YOUR SHIFT - YOUR CHILD(REN) ARE NOT TO WORK THE FISH FRY 
WITH YOU. NO children will be permitted to work at any of the remaining Fish Fry 
Dinners! DO NOT TAKE YOUR CHILD(REN) TO THE FISH FRY WITH THE 
EXPECTATION THAT THEY WILL BE HELPING. If you and your family choose 
to attend the Fish Fry Dinners as patrons, you can absolutely bring your children if 
you choose to, but they are to dine only, not work. 

● Sports - ALL sports are currently put on proactive postponement. NO 
PRACTICES OR GAMES ARE TO BE HELD. 

● Bingo - Your obligation to attend and/or work at Bingo is a personal decision. You 
will NOT be penalized for not attending and working your Bingo shift any of the 
dates leading up to Easter. You WILL still receive your service credits. PLEASE, if 
you make the decision not to work your shift - you MUST communicate with your 
contact with Bingo through phone call, email, or text to make them aware.  

I will be providing more updates on other topics as decisions are made. I appreciate all of 
your prayers, patience, and understanding greatly. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Mrs. Betsy Davenport 
Principal 

Igniting Joyful Christian Discipleship 


